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UPCOMING EVENTS 

Sunday, Sept 7  Half-Marathon   Burnley 

Saturday, Sept 20   Tan Relays 

Saturday, Oct 11    Opening of Track season 

BURNLEY HALF MARATHON ON THIS SUNDAY MORNING! 

The next event of the AV winter series is the half marathon at Burnley on Sunday September 7 

at 8:00am, starting at the Kevin Bartlett Reserve. 

Please note that the roads will be closed off at 7:30am, so please arrive early, or plan where 

you will park and how you will get to the start line. 

This is an open aged event only, but if any juniors wish to run in this race, let us know as soon 

as possible so that your entry can be organized. 

Box Hill is well placed to win several premierships this season, including the coveted men's 

division 1 title, so we are hoping for another good result in this, the longest of the winter 

premiership events. 

The names of those who we are expecting to run are listed below. 

If anyone else wishes to run, please let us know as soon as possible. 

Those not running are invited to come along and support the team 

 

MEN 

Andrew White 

Steve Kelly 

Chris Hamer 

Matt Coloe 

John Meagher 

Luke Yeatman 

Paul Boxshall? 

Adrian Vincent 

Mark Poli 

Stuart Watson 

Josh De Stefanis 

Steve Griffin 

Chris O'Connor 

Scott Boxshall? 

David Stevens 

Andrew Tunne 

Adam Pepper 

 

WOMEN 

Rachel Johnson 

Nikki Chapple 

Talitha Crawford 

Megan Sloane 

WE WANT TO TAKE YOUR PHOTO! 

Athletes wanted for a photo shoot! The Communications department of the City of Whitehorse 

is preparing an article for their Whitehorse News publication on the completion of the track 

redevelopment and are looking for any athletes who might be available to participate on this 

Wednesday 3rd Sept at 9am at the track. Please let Colin Organ (colin.organ@aanet.com.au) 

know if you are able to make it for the photos and bring your Box Hill uniform along. 



This is an opportunity to promote the club, so please try to make it to the track at this time if 

you can. 

TAN RELAYS 

The final event of the winter calendar will be the Tan relays on Saturday morning, September 

20. 

We are hoping to cap off a great winter season by having as many members as possible taking 

part in this event. 

We are planning to enter teams in all age groups and multiple open teams and all you have to 

do to be part of it is run a lap of the tan! All members, even those who have not competed in 

the rest of the winter season events are encouraged to take part in the Tan relays. 

Let us know about your availability as soon as possible so that teams can be organised. 

TRACK OPENING COMPETITION 

On Saturday October 11, there will be a special competition at Box Hill to mark the official 

opening of our "new" track. 

We encourage all athletes to take part on this day and help tune up for the shield competition 

that commences the following week. 

More details to come! 

 


